
Printed on: 14/04/2023 09:10:14

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

10/04/2023  19:20:212023/0283/P OBJ andrea bouras this project will alter the style of the house in a very negative way. There is no need for such an extension. It is 

totally misleading to pretend that other houses on the street have had  similar adjunctions. The houses 

mentioned have very different architectural characteristics.

In additions such a project will suck the light and spoil the view of Flats C and D at no   

17.

If people want a roof terrace and an atrium they should not buy and old  Victorian house full 

 of charm and character. They should buy a new built!
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